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Message from the Headteacher
Dear Parents and Carers

I was really proud of our Meadow Park students 
today as they demonstrated really well all of our 
values. You will possibly have seen local media 
coverage of an isolated incident at Meadow Park on 
Wednesday. I would like to stress that the welfare of 
our students and wider school community is our 
upmost priority. We have a zero-tolerance approach 
to knives in school. I can confirm that I took the 
decision to permanently exclude the student 
involved. As this is a police matter, I am unable to 
comment further. As part of the West Midlands 
Police programme to tackle knife and vape crimes, 
we hosted a vape / knife arch at Meadow Park 
School today. All students walked through the metal 
detector and bag searches conducted. This was 
unannounced, for obvious reasons, and I was 
delighted that zero knives; and zero vapes were 
found. The Police were very complimentary about 
our students, in particular how polite and patient 
they were. They were also pleased that no weapons 
or vapes were found. Some cans of ‘pop’ and / or 
energy drinks were confiscated which will be 
returned to the families. Please can I take this 
opportunity to remind you that we do not allow fizzy 
bottles or cans or ‘pop’ in school; neither do we 
allow energy drinks. Thank you for your support 
with this.

Congratulations to all students who have taken part 
in a range of sporting fixtures this week. Our Year 7 
Boy’s Rugby team who came 1st place in a rugby 
tournament beating Coundon Court! Meadow Park 
Year 7 boys also won Gold in the Solihull and

Warwickshire Athletics competition. Year 8 girls 
beat Finham Park School in the last match of the 
netball tournament. Year 8 Boys football team beat 
Caludon and now progress to the finals. We wish all 
students the very best in taking part in next week’s 
competitions. 

In two weeks’ time we will be hosting our annual 
Career’s Fair at Meadow Park School. Students will 
have an opportunity to meet a range of employers, 
colleges, universities and the Armed Forces. We 
are proud to have our own dedicated Careers 
Advisor, Mrs Evans, who supports students at 
Meadow Park. There will be an opportunity for 
parents to visit after school. If you have a business 
or are an employer that would be interested in 
having a stand, please do get in touch with Mrs 
Evans. 

This weekend the clocks change and we move to 
British Summer Time. Whilst we lose and hour of 
sleep on Sunday morning, we do gain longer days 
and brighter evenings. Please make sure your 
alarm clocks and watches are reset to ensure 
students arrive to school on time on Monday!

I hope you enjoy the weekend, whatever you are 
doing. 

With best wishes

Mrs Pettman

Headteacher
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Head of House Awards
The Head of House Awards were 

awarded to:

Sophia

Faith

Godfrey

Aaron

Zak





Miss Fraser

Teacher and Thriving Together Co-ordinator



News from the Library!

Next week should be a really good one in the Library!  Here’s the plan…..

Chillout Monday:

Chess Club

Mrs Dearden’s Book Club (F17)

After school on Monday:

Dungeons and Dragons

Rowdy Tuesday:

Listography (a new game about making lists – and winning points, of course!)

After school on Tuesday:

Library open for drop in, revision, gaming etc

Geeky Wednesday:

Big Quiz: Um, Actually (DC version)

Sporty Thursday:

Football Top Trumps Tournament

After school on Thursday:

Library open for drop in revision, gaming etc

Creative Friday:

Telestrations (silly drawing game)

We hope there’s something that appeals to you there: you’re always welcome to join us.  
Happy reading!

Mr Spencer and Mrs Dearden

Librarians



Miss Chapman

Curriculum Leader - MFL



The year 7's boys on Monday competed in the indoor athletics county finals at north Solihull sports 

centre. They came up against 8 schools across Solihull and Warwickshire. By 1 point the lads won 

Gold at the tournament! This is the first time in Meadow Parks history we have won Gold in this 

competition.

​Well done to Kaka, Max, Emmanuel, Saul, Michael, Collins and Fortune

Growing Aspirations – Sports Updates

Cross-country at Finham Park School

6 students competed in a cross-country competition at Finham Park School on Monday. They 

were competing against 12 other teams. All students did exceptionally well, especially those 

who ran extra laps as we didn't have a full team. The students finished 8th overall. 

​Well done to Pedro, Saad, Yousaf, Grace, Faith and Renikah

Y7 Boys Rugby

At the start of this school year the boys entered a Y7 rugby competition and only won 1 game 

finishing 7th overall. ​

They then played the same schools again in a competition on Wednesday at Bablake Playing 

Fields. The Y7 boys came top of their league and progressed to the final beating Coundon 

Court. They finished 1st overall!

This is the 1st time Meadow Park School have received this trophy.

Y7 and Y8 netball team played Finham Park on Monday for their last game of the league. ​

The girls all played amazing and never gave up!

Y8 girls won 6-5 and although Y7 did not win they did us all proud.

The Year 8 Boys football team beat Caludon Castle on Wednesday 4-1! Goal scorers: 

Godfrey (3) and Ampaabeng. They now move on to the Finals! where they will play Bishop 

Ullathorne – more information on this to follow. ​

​Player of the Match: Godfrey 

Upcoming fixtures:

28/3/25 (TODAY) - KS4 Basketball Semi Final v Bablake (Away)

28/3/25 (TODAY) - Year 7 Basketball Semi Final v Barrs Hill (Away)

31/3/25 - KS3 Basketball Semi Final v Bablake (Home)

31/3/25 - KS3 - Badminton Competition

2/4/25 - KS4 - Badminton Competition

3/ 4/ 25 – Year 10 Football v Caludon Castle (Away)

4/4/24 - Year 10 Rugby v Stoke Park (Away)




























